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Dear All,

Subject: Review of two draft Technical Reports ‘EUROWATERNET: Towards an index of quality of the national data in waterbase’ and ‘Guidance on updating of priority dataflows for EUROWATERNET – transitional, coastal and marine waters and the population of waterbase’
We have uploaded the two draft Technical Reports on 

· ‘EUROWATERNET: Towards an index of quality of the national data in waterbase’ and 

· ‘Guidance on updating of priority dataflows for EUROWATERNET – transitional, coastal and marine waters and the population of waterbase’ 

onto Circle into the public area of the interest group EIONET Water in order to allow also Marine Conventions to access it without password: http://eea.eionet.eu.int:8980/Public/irc/eionet-circle/water/library?l=/products_eionet/eurowaternet_technical&vm=detailed&sb=Title
The reports have been produced by ETC Water within the series of technical guidance documents on EUROWATERNET dataflow. 

The guidance document for transitional, coastal and marine waters has already been used for the priority dataflow 2002, but we would like to give you the possibility to comment on it and to reflect on your experience from the priority dataflow. In particular, we would like to receive your comments on how the guidelines match or conflict with the structure and format of your databases or datafiles, and we welcome any suggestions you might have on how you think the guidelines could be revised to streamline the data collection. Also, if there are specific points where you think the guidelines needs to be made more clear or consistent, please let us know. We have already received useful comments from Latvia during the priority dataflow process.

The guidance document on quality assurance covers all steps of quality control from the analytical level to national data handling and finally European level data control. It is focussed on data presently available in waterbase (rivers, lakes and groundwater) and will be extended to transitional, coastal and marine waters as well as biological and hydromorphological data when these data flows and databases have been established. We are especially interested in your opinion on the proposed quality index for your data in waterbase.

I kindly ask you to check the two draft reports and make your comments and proposals for corrections and improvements.  Please upload by 19 April your comments onto Circle into the folder of the report or send comments to:

Ruth Cullingford

WRC plc

Frankland Road, Blagrove

Swindon, Wiltshire SN5 8YF

United Kingdom

Email: Cullingford_r@WRcPLC.co.uk

Phone: +44 17 93 86 50 29

Fax: +44 17 93 86 50 01

It would be helpful if you could separate any comments into the following categories:

1. general comments including style and presentation;

2. specific comments for additional proposals or changes.

I look forward to developing this work further with you.

Yours sincerely,

Anita Künitzer

(EEA Water Topic Team leader)

Kongens Nytorv 6

DK-1050 Copenhagen K

Denmark

Tel:
+45 33 36 71 00

Fax:
+45 33 36 71 99

E-mail: eea@eea.eu.int

Homepage: www.eea.eu.int
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